PTO Newsletter, 2-23-2018

Dear Parents,

“Be the Light fundraiser”

Next week is the end of our Olympic celebration here at CRA. We will have a closing assembly and will
also end our fundraiser. Let’'s do one last push so that we can reach our goal and have Mr. Fuller camp
on the roof. We have some really fun surprises to be announced with this!

Our goal is to fill our five gallon water jug close to the top. We are counting extra for the dollar bills that
have been put in the jar. So it's actually more full than it looks. For every dollar we will estimate extra

space in our blue jar. SO send in your extra change and dollars and help us fill the
[ar!

We are excited to be raising money to help provide solar lights for refugees living in darkness.

Gallery Stroll Message

Hello wonderful CRA artists! Thank you for all your incredible submissions to our art contest! You've

created some amazing work and generated some awesome ideas about how to change the world!

Winners will be announced next Tuesday morning. Emails to winners will be sent on Monday.
Please plan to attend our Gallery Stroll

Thursday evening, March 1st, from 6:30 - 8:30.

Bring your families, grandparents or anyone special to you! We will be showcasing all the art,
photography, literature, as well as providing a room where we will show all the YouTube entries,
like dance, music and film. A string quartet will provide music with refreshments in the
lunchroom, and there will be prizes for everyone who entered! Wear your best dress!

A heads up to teachers, staff, and administrators: Please watch for a voting ballot next week so you
can help select our Falcon Legacy Award!

CRA Dine-Out Night

We are looking forward to next Tuesday, Feb. 27th. It is our dine out with Canyon Rim at the Sugarhouse
Chick-Fil-al If your kids are like ours, Chick-Fil-a is definitely a family favorite. Come join us from 5-8pm
and mention you are with CRA and they will give 20-25% back to the school. It is such an easy and fun
way to donate. Thanks so much for your support!

GIRLS ON THE RUN-

Girls on the Run is coming to Canyon Rim again this year, beginning Friday, March 16th, right after school
until 3:30 p.m.

Trained and caring coaches lead 3rd-6th grade girls through interactive lessons teaching life skills and
physical fitness. Registration is open right now. Don’t wait too long to register because we are limited
to 30 girls max, and every year we hit that max. Your daughter should be coming home with a flyer this
week with more information. You can also go to girlsontherunutah.org for more information or reach out
to Melissa Child with questions at melissachild@gmail.com

Thanks so much for being so supportive of PTO and making our school great!

Jill and Michelle
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